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September 
15,2024 

 

Dear Brentwood Parents and Guardians, 

Over the weekend, our District received a Safe2Say Something tip regarding a potential 
school shooting threat posted online. Upon receiving this information, the District 
immediately notified the Brentwood Borough Police, who swiftly launched an 
investigation. After making contact with the family involved and thoroughly reviewing the 
situation, the Brentwood Borough Police determined that the threat was not credible. 

We are grateful for the prompt action taken by our community. In situations like these, 
timely reporting through the Safe2Say Something program enables both the District and law 
enforcement to respond quickly and thoroughly. This case reinforces the importance of 
reporting concerns, and we strongly encourage the inclusion of specific information in any 
tip to assist in accurate and efficient responses. 

Once again, the Brentwood Borough Police have confirmed that there is no credible threat 
to our school community. We continue to encourage students and families to use the 
Safe2Say Something program to report any concerns related to safety. Details about the 
program can be accessed via the phone number and link below: 

https://www.bb-sd.com/SafetyandSecurity.aspx 
Safe2Say Something 

Thank you for your vigilance and cooperation in helping keep our schools safe. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Amy M. Burch, D.Ed.  
Superintendent of the Brentwood Borough School District  

 

https://www.bb-sd.com/SafetyandSecurity.aspx

